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Chair LaRe, Vice Chair Swearingen, Ranking Member Leland, and members of the committee, 
thank you for allowing me to present this testimony in opposition to House Bill 99. My name is 
MaryBethIngram and I am a concerned resident of Westerville (43082) and I urge you to oppose 
this bill, House Bill 99.  I could go on and list the talking points but you know those so let’s not 
waste the ink.  Bottom line, what I want, need, you to hear is my firm stand against this 
legislation and my plea that you too oppose this.  Stop this bill from going further. 
 
Thank you. 
 


